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 NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 

Sealed bids for the City of Conway’s 2019 Street Paving Program are now being accepted.  The 
successful Bidder will be required to furnish all labor, material, and equipment to perform the 
work as described in the project specifications consisting of approximately 73,300 sq. yards of 
asphalt milling and 10,070 tons of asphalt paving.  
 
Specifications and Bid Submittal forms may be obtained by contacting Jamie Brice, Procurement 
Manager 501.358.6810 or Jamie.brice@cityofconway.org.  Bid packages must be addressed to 
the Procurement Office 1201 Oak Street, Conway AR 72032 and will be received until 11:00 am, 
Wednesday July 10, 2019, at which time they will be opened and read aloud.   
 
The attention of bidders is called to the fact that Act 150 of 1965 (as amended), Arkansas 
Statutes, states that a Contractor must be licensed by the State Licensing Board for Contractors 
before he may undertake work when the cost thereof in Arkansas is Twenty Thousand Dollars 
($20,000.00) or more.  The City of Conway reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any 
informalities, to accept the proposal deemed to be for their best interest, and is not responsible 
for lost or misguided bids. 
 

Conway, Arkansas 
Bart Castleberry, Mayor 

  
      


